
Good afternoon, this is Mr. Parker of Western Tech with an announcement for seniors and 

parents of seniors.  Today, Friday, May 29th is the official last day of school for the Class of 

2020.  Congratulations seniors!   

We are still waiting on next steps in terms of returning school items such as books, uniforms, and 

your ProBook, power cord and bag that you signed for earlier in the year.  Most seniors do have 

their caps and gowns.  We will distribute the remaining caps and gowns and yearbooks for those 

who ordered one, when a date and time is announced for seniors to come to school to return 

school-related items.  Additionally, we are currently working on the refund amount for those 

who paid class dues.  Please continue to listen for future messages regarding these topics.    

We are excited to celebrate the many accomplishments of our seniors on June 4, 2020 during our 

virtual Senior Awards Assembly.  The video will be posted to our school’s website at 6:00 pm.  

And finally, please plan to view our virtual graduation ceremony which will be posted on 

Thursday, June 11, 2020 @ 2:00 pm.    

As always, I hope you and your family are safe and healthy.  Once again seniors, congratulations 

on your official last day of high school!  Thank you and have a good evening.   


